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The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST 

 KING OF THE UNIVERSE  

Saturday 20 November 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday 21 November 
8:00am  - Mass 
9:30am  - Mass 

                                 11:00am - Mass 
5:00pm  - Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am    - Mass 

11:00am - 12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm - Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

_______________________________________ 
 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
Saturday,  27 November 

 6:00 pm Fr Sean Fernandez  
                                  (C)  Manny Dodo-Balu 
                                  (R)  Paul Connelly 
                       

Sunday,   28 November 
 8:00 am     Fr Richard Rutkauskas  
                                 (C)  Jessica Patterson   
   (R)  Christina Mathew 
   (R)  Damien Bowen 
 

 9:30 am Fr Sean Fernandez                                                         
                                 (C) Leticia Craig 
   (R)  Pam Mattes  
   (R)  Stephanie Schenk 
 

         11:00 am     Fr Garner Vergara 
                            (C)  Michael Jaques 
    (R)  Arvee Guevara 
    (R)  Kath Jaques 
 

 5:00 pm Fr Garner Vergara  
                                (C)  Christine Stewart 
    (R)  Ashton Godfrey 
    (R)  Revonne Godfrey 
 

 8:30 am ST CATHERINE LABOURÉ 
                                
 
 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                    Fr Sean Fernandez 
                  (R)  Minnie 
     (R)  Veronica 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEAN’S BIT I hope that many of you will come along to the book launch on 7 December. If you look around at the 

Cathedral and admire the art and architecture of the building, it is an event not to be missed.  

The liturgical year comes to an end on Friday. Just as we have a calendar year, a financial year and sports calendars 

with their different seasons – cricket season, AFL season, etc. so we have a liturgical year with its seasons. The 

liturgical year is older than all the others and begins with Advent and ends with the week of the feast of Christ the 

King. It cycles through the significant seasons of the liturgy and during ordinary time it lays before us, through the 

Scriptures, the life and ministry of Jesus. It is an odd sort of cycle because it is a cycle which points beyond itself to 

an end point, the completion and fulfilment of all things when Christ will come again, the Omega point Ω of history. 

It is Christ the beginning and end who gives every moment its meaning and significance. This meaning is often 

hidden from our eyes as we walk by faith with love and hope, but the liturgical year teaches to look for Christ and 

his Spirit in our lives and in our world. He is present to us and to every moment. No moment is lost to him. 
 

AN INVITATION On 7 December at 6.30 pm, an exciting new book on the art and architecture of our Cathedral will 

be launched by the Archbishop. The Hon. Chief Justice Peter Quinlan, amongst others, will speak at the event with 

music provided by our Cathedral choir. All are welcome; your RSVP is essential to assist with catering. If you are 

coming, please email event.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au by 23 November. 
 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNITY SINGING Sunday, 28 November, 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm.  Admission: $15 / $12 (concession) 

• Join us as we prepare for the Christmas season with our annual Christmas Community Singing 

• This year we feature special guests: the Dept of Fire and Services Concert Band! 
 

MIRACULOUS MEDAL NOVENA The celebration of a solemn novena in preparation for the Solemnity of the 

Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary is a tradition in our Cathedral and Archdiocese. This year’s 

schedule is below.  

Day  Time  

Sunday 28/11  6pm Novena begins 

Monday 29/11  7.30pm  

Tuesday 30/11  7:30pm  

Wednesday 1/12  7:30pm  

Thursday 2/12  7:30pm  

Friday 3/12  7:30pm  

Saturday 4/12  7pm  

Sunday 5/12  6pm  

Monday 6/12  7:30pm Novena completed 

Tuesday 7/12  Book launch (see notice above) 

Wednesday 8/12  6pm Immaculate Conception Mass 

NOVEMBER MASSES November is a special time of remembering, praying for and in communion with our loved 

ones who have died. Come to Mass and carry your prayers for your loved ones in your hearts. The Cathedral’s 

Books of Remembrance are available for you to write in the names of those deceased family and friends. Cathedral 

Masses throughout November will be for our beloved dead. 
   
CHRISTMAS CHILDREN ’S NATIVITY Friday, 24 December, 6 pm - During the Children’s Christmas Mass while the 

Gospel is being read, we shall once again have a little Nativity play. This will allow the children to engage more with 

the Mass and bring them closer to the true meaning of Christmas. If your child would like to participate in the 

Nativity Play or for more information call Alison on 0411 033 379. We can provide the outfits and props. Please 

encourage your children to take part. Parents, please note that photos and videos may be taken during the play. 

 


